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April 18, 2018 

Vincent Burke, P.E. 
Director of Utility Services 
Indian River County 
1801 27 th Street 
Vero Beach, FL 32960 

RE : FY 2018-2019 Districtwide Cost-Share Program 

Dear Mr. Burke: 

On April 10, 2018, the Governing Board of the St. Johns River Water Management District 
(District) approved the ranking of project applications for the District's fiscal year (FY) 2018-
2019 Districtwide Cost-Share Program. I am pleased to let you know that your project, West 
Wabasso Phase II Septic to Sewer, is among those approved. 

District staff are currently preparing a draft statement of work based on your proposal and in 
the near future will be sending it to you for your review and input. As you complete your 
statement of work, please ensure the milestones and complet ion dates you are committing to 
are realistic. Our goal is to have all contracts signed and executed on October 1, 2018 (the 
beginning of our Fiscal Year). 

The direction of our Governing Board is to promptly contract with our cooperators and provide 
assistance to get these beneficial projects constructed in a timely manner. 

Congratulations, I look forward to the successful completion of your project and a partnership 
that wil l benefit our water resources. 

Sincerely, 

~t~ 
rl E. Hankin, P.E., Director 

Division of Projects 

C: Arjuna Weragoda. P.E. 
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